
 

 

Steck Medical Group Sliding Fee Discount program Policy 

Our mission is to provide quality care and serve our patients regardless of 
their ability to pay. No one is refused service based on financial means to pay.  

Steck Medical Group will oƯer a sliding fee discount program to all who are 
unable to pay for their services. The amount you will pay depends on your 
household income and the number of people being supported by that income. 
The Federal Poverty Guidelines are used in creating and annually updating the 
sliding fee schedule to determine eligibility.  

The sliding fee discount program applies to services performed at Steck 
Medical Group only. Services provided by outside specialists, labs, radiology, 
etc. are not covered by the sliding fee discount program and the patient will be 
responsible for any and all charges.  

If you have concerns about paying for your care, our staƯ is available to help 
determine if you are eligible for the sliding fee discount program.  

Information on and applying for sliding fee discount program: 

 Fill out application  
 Provide information regarding your income: Pay stubs, tax return, 

unemployment status, SSI letter, L&I award letter. 
 Family size and income information must be updated every year 

to continue to qualify for benefit. If your household size or income 
changes let us know as this may change the amount you owe.  

 For additional information ask the front oƯice or administration 
for details. 


